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South Carolina State Parks
at 13:10:00 on 1/17/2018 UTC ·

Thank you to the Clarence H. and Anna E. Lutz Foundation, who recently awarded a $40,000
grant to Chester State Park for the construction of a new kayak launch. The launch will be
constructed over the next couple months with an expected completion of Summer 2018. Some
highlights of the new launch will be a grab bar that makes entry and exit from your kayak easier at
all skill levels and a new parking area. For more information contact Chester State Park 803-385-
2680.

Melissa Arellanes May Whit Blanton
at 13:23:13 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Lori Toro Finger Thank you very much Clarence H. and Anna E. Lutz Foundation for your
generosity.
at 13:52:25 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Rebecca Harper Thank you to the Lutz family!!
at 14:00:37 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Linda Harris Generous and wonderful gift!
at 14:05:46 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Cindy Long Thank you to the Lutz Foundation for the donation..⎊
at 14:07:11 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Joan Benkert Mitchell Thank you Clarence H and Anna E Lutz Foundation for your
generous gift to Chester State Park!!! One of my favorites :)
at 14:12:45 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Lorain Missi Tillman Thank you to the Lutz family. We love the park.
at 14:21:36 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Dawn Watson Weaver What a generous and useful gift to a special park!
at 14:36:39 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Theresa Stephens Yay!
at 14:58:40 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Jeff Atkins That is awesome! Thank You for the donation!



at 17:06:19 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Mandy Kelly Jc Kelly
at 17:42:00 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Alana West Robin Currence Steve Hucks
at 22:23:02 on 1/17/2018 UTC

Marilyn Davey Buchanan Awesome!
at 1:14:48 on 1/18/2018 UTC

Crystal Williford Thank you thank you thank you! All the precious things you have done for
our community does not go unnoticed! My father in law Donnie Williford was so greatfull to
call you friend! I love hearing stories of all the things he had helped you with over the years!
at 1:40:40 on 1/18/2018 UTC

Vickie Phillips Thank you!!
at 1:57:17 on 1/18/2018 UTC

Robin Currence OOOOh, fun!!!
at 2:40:45 on 1/18/2018 UTC

Karen Herschell Thank you so much. As an older (and not so fit!) paddler, I think it is
wonderful that the new dock will have a feature to make it easier to enter and exit a kayak.
at 13:08:58 on 1/18/2018 UTC

Lisa Marsh Grant That is great! Thank you Lutz Foundation!
at 13:16:53 on 1/19/2018 UTC

Lisa Marsh Grant Brittany Clark Grant
at 13:17:14 on 1/19/2018 UTC


